Jennifer S. Bethune

A T s e i
From: Sara White <sara@shepherd-response.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 12:10 PM
To: Jennifer S. Bethune
Subject: Re: Land Use Application for 466 George Perry Lee Road (APP 03928 Recon)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the

sender and know the content is safe.

Sorry! It will be a crawl space

Sara White
' Administrative Assistant/
QHEPH ERD Accounts Receivable

RESPONSE
Phone (919) 298-2314
Web www.shepherd-response.com

Email sara@shepherd-response.com
1332 Baez St Raleigh NC 27608

From: Jennifer S. Bethune <jsbethune@harnett.org>

Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 8:23 AM

To: Sara White <sara@shepherd-response.com>

Subject: RE: Land Use Application for 466 George Perry Lee Road (APP 03928 Recon)

What type of foundation will the house have that is not marked on the land use.

Sincerely,

Jennifer S. Bethune

Senior Central Permitting Technician

420 McKinney Pkwy

PO Box 65

Lillington NC 27546

Direct: 910-814-6433

Main: 910-893-7525

**Note our physical location has changed**

From: Sara White [mailto:sara@shepherd-response.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 1:20 PM

To: Jennifer S. Bethune <jsbethune@harnett.org>; Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>

Cc: Charles Walker <charles@shepherd-response.com>
Subject: Re: Land Use Application for 466 George Perry Lee Road (APP 03928 Recon)
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Please see the updated Land Use Application. Thank you!

Sara White

Administrative Assistant/
Accounts Receivable

SHEPHERD
RESPONSE

Phone (919) 298-2314

Web www.shepherd-response.com
Email sara@shepherd-response.com
1332 Baez St Raleigh NC 27608

From: Jennifer S. Bethune <jshethune@harnett.org>

Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 1:12 PM

To: Sara White <sara@shepherd-response.com>; Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>
Cc: Charles Walker <charles@shepherd-response.com>

Subject: RE: Land Use Application for 466 George Perry Lee Road (APP 03928 Recon)

Please complete the land use application with the house size.

Sincenely,

Jennifer S. Bethune

Senior Central Permitting Technician

420 McKinney Pkwy

PO Box 65

Lillington NC 27546

Direet: 910-814-6433

Main: 910-893-7525

**Note our physical location has changed**

From: Sara White [mailto:sara@shepherd-response.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 12:12 PM

To: Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>
Cc: Charles Walker <charles@shepherd-response.com>
Subject: Land Use Application for 466 George Perry Lee Road (APP 03928 Recon)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Please find attached: Land use application pages 1 and 2, site plan, building plan for the new structure that will
go in place and the original deed for Frances Tew.



